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NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the Notice of Proposed Rule published in Vol. 39, No. 160, of the August 16, 2013, issue of the Florida Administrative Register:

NAME OF AGENCY HEAD WHO APPROVED THE PROPOSED RULE: Governing Board of the Northwest Florida Water Management District.
This correction does not affect the substance of the notice as it appeared in the Florida Administrative Register as outlined above.

The person to be contacted regarding the proposed rule is:  Angela Chelette, Northwest Florida Water Management District, Bureau of Ground Water Regulation, 152 Water Management Drive, Havana, Florida 32333, (850)539-5999, angela.chelette@nwfwmd.state.fl.us or Terri Peterson, Administrative Assistant, Northwest Florida Water Management District, Bureau of Ground Water Regulation, 152 Water Management Drive, Havana, Florida 32333, (850)539-5999, terri.peterson@nwfwmd.state.fl.us.
